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Welcome back to our breathtaking world heritage site on Greenwich's royal
riverside. We are delighted to be open again, and your safety is our highest priority.

‘We have markers on the floor to help you keep your distance from others and we
ask that you use contactless payments and bag your own items in our shops.

‘We recommend booking online in advance to minimise queues.

We've put hand sanitising stations at regular points around
the site.

In the Chapel there is a one-way system to allow a limited
number of visitors at a time.

We've adapted entry and exit points for your safety.

Our toilets allow for social distancing, are accessible, and we have baby changing
facilities.

Our multimedia guides are thoroughly cleaned and sanitised in between each
use and we recommend you bring your own headphones.

There is lots of space to immerse yourself in the wonder of The Painted Hall and
keep socially distanced from others.

‘We have plenty of outdoor space for you to enjoy our stunning grounds. You can
bring your own picnic, or we have lots of food or drink take-away options on site.

So we're good to go, and we look forward to welcoming you to the Old Royal
Naval College very soon.



